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Docket Nos. 50-254; 50-265
(

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. L. 0. DelGeorge

Vice President, Nuclear Oversight
and Regulatory Services

Executive Towers West III
1400 Opus Place, Suite 300
Downers Grove, IL 60515

| SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION (NRC INSPECTION- REPORT. NOS. 50-254/93004;
I - 50-265/93004)

Dear Mr. DelGeorge:

This will acknowledge receipt. of your letter dated April" 13, 1993, in

response to our letter dated March 12, 1993, transmitting a Notice of Violation

associated with Quad Cities Inspection Report Nos. 50-254/93004; 50-265/93004.

We have reviewed your corrective actions and have no'further questions at this

time. These corrective actions will be examined during future inspections.
|.

Sincerely,

80riginal Signed by Brent Clayton"

Brent Clayton, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1

See Attached Distribution
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cc:
R. Pleniewicz, Site Vice President
R. Bax, Station Manager
A. Misak, Regulatory Assurance Supervisor
D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory Services

Manager
0C/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors, Quad Cities,

Dresden, LaSalle, Clinton
| R. Hubbard
' J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public

Utilities Division
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
R. Newmann, Office of Public Counsel,

State of Illinois Center
State Liaison Officer
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission
H. J. Miller, RIII
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